
Humberside LMC Event 
FROM CRISIS TO RENAISSANCE? 
Delivering a Sustainable Future for 
General Practice 

GUEST SPEAKER:  

DR RICHARD VAUTREY  

CHAIR, BMA'S GENERAL 

PRACTITIONERS COMMITTEE  

FOLLOWED BY:  

AGM & LMC MEETING  

Join Humberside LMC for this special event to which we are

delighted to welcome Dr Richard Vautrey, the new chair of the

BMA's General Practitioners Committee who will be sharing his

views on the future of general practice.  

Richard's presentation will include an opportunity for questions

and will be followed by a short AGM.  The regular monthly LMC

meeting will be held afterwards (commencing at approximately

8.15pm) which delegates are welcome to attend as observers. 

This is a FREE event but booking is essential. Click here to book

your place.  

TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2017 
LAZAAT, COTTINGHAM, HU16 5SX 
7.00PM - 9.00PM (FOOD FROM 6.00PM) 

https://www.fourteenfish.com/events/4434
http://www.fourteenfish.com/events/2387

